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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we explored Hinduism and learned about a few of the Gods and their meanings.  

In English, we started our class text for this term which is ‘My Family and Other Romans’ and 

explored the characters of Dad and Livi. 

In Maths, we have started to learn how to tell the time. Please ask your children what the time 

is! 

In Science, we explored contact forces of push and pull and we went on a walk around school 

to find things that needed pushing and pulling. 

This week’s theme in Collective Worship was miracles. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: May and Lily for their great use of paragraphs and vocabulary for their 

writing in role. 

Headteacher's Award: Ivy M for showing all the school values and settling in so well to school. 

Shining Stars: Molly, Hunter, Orson, Rosie 

Pupil Voice: We had lots of discussions about time this week – “Why do we have a 24-hour 

clock?” “What happens when the clocks change and why?” “Why do we have to know analogue 

and digital?” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Farm School: Year 4 – Thursday 8th May and Year 3 – Thursday 15th May 

The Year 4s times table check is approaching, please can children be practicing at home on 

www.timestable.co.uk under the ‘Multiplication Tables Check’ tab as this will help children 

familiarise themselves with the layout and get used to the 6 second per question time limit.  

http://www.timestable.co.uk/

